
September 9, 1999 

Dear Harold: 

It has been a long time since we've heard from you and I was hoping you were both home 
now and got your typewriter fixed! As you can tell from my return address, I have 
purchased a house and have moved. It has been a very hectic last couple of months. 

I retired from public school teaching after 30 years and have taken a position as a long-
term sub at a Catholic middle school, teaching 6, 7, 8th  graders at least for a quarter. 
And, I continue to officiate high school and youth soccer games in the fall. 

Tom Peet and I are presenting at the National Council for the Social Studies national 
convention in Orlando after a year off last year. That is the sixth time in seven years. May 
be the last. I do enjoy going, though, and sharing ideas with other teachers. 

It has been very humid the last week during my move into the house, but it is supposed to 
cool off considerably this weekend. 

My oldest, Chris, will be 19 in October and is a freshman at Capital University in 
Columbus. The youngest, Steve, will be 14 this month and is in 8th  grade. We took in a 
Detroit Tiger game three weeks ago in this the last season for Tiger Stadium, where they 
have played ball there for nearly 100 years. 

I hope you are feeling well and getting around and doing the things you both enjoy. 
If you get time, drop me aline-just-to-let-me-know how you are both doing. Take care. 
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David 10, Keck 
203 S. Westgate Avenue 
Columbus, Ohio 43204-1980 


